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Tpcm 580 End of Life Notification Continuation  

Tpcm 5000 Part Number crossover 

 
January 12, 2024 
 
Dear Laird Valued Customer: 
 
This letter is to assist you in crossing over standard sheets sizes for replacing EOL Tpcm 580.  
Please see the chart below. 

 

We thank you for your continued business and support.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the Laird Performance Materials sales representative in your region. 

Jim Latham  

Product Manager - Thermal  
Laird Performance Materials  
DuPont Electronics & Industrial 
 


